
 

Easter Greetings.  

Room 28 Newsletter. 

 
 
 
 

Dear Friends, dear Allies, 

 

along with my is Easter greetings I would like to share news about our current 

project: 

 

A Gift event for Ukrainian children. 

 

I am delighted to write that we have agreed upon two events: In Berlin with the 

J-Art-Eck Educational Center (May 2024) and in Munich with the Janusz-

Korczak- Academy (June 2024). The events will be preceded by music 

workshops. Some children will take part in the event, two will sing the song of the 

airplane and several children will sing the lullaby and the finale.  

 

As you can see, the concept of the events has taken shape. Children can take part 

and rehearse songs in a music-workshop and then sing along at the event - in 

Ukrainian or German, anything is possible. From our side, Andreas Jocksch 

(member of Ensemble Zwockhaus) will read from the book and also sing the two 

songs from Brundibár. In Munich, the project will be accompanied by the 

outstanding accordion player Konstantin Ischenko. Also, Susanne Gargerle, first 

violinist of the Bavarian State Opera in Munich and member of Room 28, is ready to 

play a serenade to the night scene. Thank you to all those who take interest and 

support our project!  

 

Our project is a sign of Solidarity with Ukraine. We give Ukrainian children a copy 

of the Ukrainian book as a present. The production of the book was sponsored by 

our Federal Foreign Office. 

 

Brundibár. Wie Aninka und Pepíček den Leierkastenmann besiegten  

БРУНДІБАР. Як Анінка й Пепічек шарманщика перемогли 

 

 

We would like to invite the opera director Mstislav Pentkovsky, Riga, to the 

events. He inspired this Brundibár project. We would also like to invite the translator 

of the libretto and the book, Galina Palaguta (Kharkiv, now Warsaw).  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

The following link leads to our project on Betterplace: 

 
https://www.betterplace.org/de/projects/130849-brundibar-kinderbuch-an-ukrainische-
kinder-schenken 

 

We want to bring a little joy to Ukrainian children and give them courage.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Of course, we also offer events for all children with this children's book, in German! 

We organize the events individually according to the possibilities and wishes of our 

partners!  

 

Partners are very welcome! Interested partners for our program can find out more 

details about the concept on request! Perhaps one or the other has further ideas!  

We would be delighted!  

 

It is a pilot project. The first events are the prelude to further events!  

 

Have a good, happy and peaceful Easter.  

With kindest regards  

Hannelore 

 

 

Books can be ordered over Edition Room 28. 

 

https://www.edition-room28.de/bestellen 
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